
 

 

 

 

15th May 2024 

 
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 3 visit to Bristol Museum – Thursday 20th June 2024 

We are delighted to have arranged for all of our Year 3 pupils to visit the Bristol Museum on 
Thursday 20th June.  In term 6, we are looking at Greek ways of life and aspects of Greek 
history.  During our visit the children will have the opportunity to handle Greek artefacts, 
learn about how Greek pots were made and decorated and explore the museum.  
 
Children will need to arrive at school promptly at normal registration time.  They should wear 
their school uniform and bring a snack, packed lunch and water bottle. We will be back at 
school by 3.15 pm. 
 

PLEASE REMEMBER TO PROVIDE A PACKED LUNCH AND CANCEL ANY 

SCHOOL LUNCH WHICH HAS BEEN BOOKED FOR THAT DAY. 

The cost for the visit will be £11.65.  No child will be refused a place on the grounds that 
their parents do not wish to make a financial contribution, but unless a substantial number of 
parents wish their children to take part and are willing to contribute, we will be unable to run 
the trip. Arrangements will be made for children whose parents do not wish them to attend. 
Payment must be made on-line using the MyChildAtSchool (MCAS) app under the 
Educational Visits section by Friday 7th June.  
 
Please complete the Microsoft Form here to give your permission for the visit.  We will 
require a few adult helpers on the day to accompany us, so please could you also indicate 
on this form if you are available to help. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 

Miss Benton     Mr George 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=FU48tNJMtUmhKRQyRYFNOvMImccgsMNCsyERo2UMn8tUNlBITEVKWEVUQ1lBS0o3MjhIVElaVDEzVC4u

